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(Attend retreat at Vee Bar Guest Ranch Oct. 20-22) 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
LARAMIE - If you want to get away from the chaos of university life for a weekend, take the 
opportunity to do so at the Vee Bar Guest Ranch in Centennial, Wyoming.  
 
St. Paul’s Newman Center, otherwise known as the University of Wyoming Catholic 
Community, is hosting the SEARCH Retreat from Friday, Oct. 20 to Sunday, Oct. 22.  
 
SEARCH is a student lead retreat that gives students the opportunity to get away for the 
weekend, rejuvenate themselves, build strong relationships, and find God in their own lives. All 
current UW students are welcome to attend the retreat. 
 
“SEARCH gives all of us a safe, sacred place to get to know ourselves better and make strides in 
realizing that no matter how unique and hurt our lives have been, we are never alone,” Joe 
Harlow, UW student and director of SEARCH, said.  
 
For those interested in attending the SEARCH Retreat, registration forms are located at the 
Newman Center church office. Online registration is also available on the Newman Center 
website.  
 
The retreat’s prime location provides an escape for students in which they can gain a better 
understanding of their faith through reflection and prayer.  
 
“The atmosphere of the ranch allows for a spiritual and physical release from the real world,” 
Harlow said. “It’s a place where we learn how to live again, with a new understanding of 
ourselves, our faith, and life overall.”  
 
For more information about the SEARCH Retreat, contact Harlow at jharlow3@uwyo.edu  
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